
 

 
 
 

 

 

To: All Rose Villa Residents  

From: Chelsey Petek, Transportation Coordinator 

Re: No Surrey Service, Saturday 1/20  

Date: January 20, 2024 

 

Good Morning,  

There will be no Surrey Service for Saturday, 1/20 due to dangerous ice conditions 

on campus.  

All deliveries will be made by foot. Thank you for your patience with packages and 

food deliveries. 

 

We encourage you to stay home and not venture outside if possible. Stay warm 

and healthy.  

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. 

cpetek@rosevilla.org  

(503) 652-3256  

Ext. 3256 
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